Office of the Land Acquisition Collector HPPCL Shimla-9

Notice
It is hereby informed to al] concerned that the cases scheduled for
hearing before the Land Acquisition Collector HPPCL on 21-07-2025 on his

direction  these cases has . been adjourned to 18-08-2025 due to heavy.
rainfall and inclement Wé?iher conditions on the requests of _concemec'i,'

counsels. |
Inconvenience caused is regretted. @ |

‘ Reader'to Tand Acquisition Collector

'HPPCL Shimla-9

o



